
From: Nancy Mackey <Nancy.Mackey@pelhamplastics.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2023 4:57 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Electric Rates 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good Afternoon, 
I am looking for your assistance in helping out NH residences and NH businesses as well from the soaring 
electric rates. 
It is getting to the point where people will not be able to afford electricity any longer. 
There have been rumors that rates are going to continue to rise.  I am asking on the behalf of NH 
residences that NH as a state stand up and fight back against raising prices any further. 
The cost of living is going to kill NH.  Please do what you can to help the people of NH. 
 

 
Kind Regards,   
 

Nancy Mackey 
Director of Purchasing  

 
 
PO Box 997 
42 Dick Tracy Drive 
Pelham, NH  03076 
Tel: 603-886-7226 
nancy@pelhamplastics.com 
www.pelhamplastics.com 
Visit our LinkedIn Page 
 
 
 
This email contains information which is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise protected by law. The 
information is solely intended for the named addressee (or a person responsible for delivering it to the addressee). If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message, you are not authorized to read, print, retain, copy or disseminate 
this message or any part of it. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender immediately by return 
e-mail and delete it from your computer. 
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